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Dear Ms. Putscher,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to
your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:    
 

I would like copies of any responsive documents relating to the straw
election of November 21, 1963 when the Boston Harbor School District
approved its merger into the Olympia School District. I am specifically
looking for an agreement made between the school districts that upon
their consolidation, the Olympia School District agreed to maintain
Boston Harbor Elementary as a separate school, regardless of normal
District standards for school size or consolidation. Thank you very much
for your time!

 
In response, our office does not have such records.  You would need to contact either
the Olympia School District directly at Home - Olympia School District (wednet.edu) or the
Washington State Archives directly at research@sos.wa.gov in order to research the
records you are seeking.  Since we have not responsive records to fulfill your request
with us, we will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,       
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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